
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions - 2021 Scholarships 
 

What years are scholarships available for? 

Scholarships are available for students entering Years 5, 7 and 10 in 2021. 

 

When do scholarship applications close? 

Scholarship applications close on Friday 4 October 2019. 

 

Can I email my child’s scholarship application? 

No, scholarship applications must be submitted as hard copy. Applications emailed or 

submitted on USBs will not be accepted. All applications must register with EduTest and pay 

the $100 registration fee. 

 

Can I submit additional materials to support my child’s scholarship application? 

You may submit any additional hard copy materials you feel will add value to your child’s 

scholarship application. 

 

I haven’t received my child’s 2019 NAPLAN results, can I submit my application 

without them? 

You can submit your child’s application without their 2019 NAPLAN results and then forward 

the 2019 results when they are received in early September.  

 

What is the difference between Academic and General Excellence Scholarships? 

Academic scholarships are awarded to students who are strong performers across all subjects. 

General Excellence scholarships are awarded to students who show academic potential with 

leadership qualities, good citizenship and involvement in the local community and excellence 

in a specific area (e.g. Arts, Sports, Community Service, Leadership, etc.) 

 

When are Music Scholarship auditions held? 

Once applications are received for Music Scholarships, families will be contacted to arrange an 

audition. Where necessary students will need to provide their own accompanist for the 

audition. 

 

When is Scholarship Testing day? 

Scholarship testing day is Saturday 12 October 2019, registrations open at 8.15am with the 

test to commence at 8.45am sharp. The test will take approximately 3.5 hours, inclusive of a 

30 minute break, concluding at approximately 12.30pm. We provide refreshments and snacks 

during the 30 minute break. 

 



 

My child has medical requirements (i.e. asthma or anaphylaxis), do I need to inform 

you of these? 

While there will be a First Aider on site on Saturday 12 October, we ask that you please inform 

us of all medical concerns and/or requirements we need to be aware of for your child. 
 

Where should we park on Scholarship Testing day? 

Gates 1, 5 and 7 will be open for parking on the day. 

 

Can parents wait while scholarship testing takes place? 

Parents are more than welcome to wait while testing takes place. We will have refreshments 

and Wi-Fi available.  

 

Are you running School Tours on Scholarship Testing day? 

We are not running School Tours on Scholarship Testing day. Upcoming tour dates are 

available here. 

 

Can I request a copy of my child’s scholarship testing results? 

Tintern Grammar does not share scholarship applicant’s results with other schools or release 

them to parents. 

 

How many scholarships are awarded? 

The number of scholarships awarded is based on the results of the cohort each year as well as 

individual applicant’s results. The scholarship percentage awarded is based on the results of 

the applicant.   

 

When do I find out if my child has been successful? 

We aim to finalise 2021 scholarships by the end of 2019.  

 

My question wasn’t answered here, what now? 

Please contact our Admissions Office on (03) 9845 7878 or email 

admissions@tintern.vic.edu.au.  
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